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News from inside the classroom 

Billie – “Miss Blackburn had a baby!” 
Rory – “We got a new teacher.” 
Rupert – “We have been learning to count to 10 in French with Camenbear.” 
Lily – “We are learning about pirates and how a ship works.” 
Myla – “I won a trophy at Cheer for demonstrating resilience and 
perseverance.” 

 

 
Looking back at 2024- Our highlights  

Ella – “I have enjoyed having a new classroom and pegs in Primary 2.” 
Remi – “I really liked performing in the Christmas show.” 
Jake – “I liked making aeroplanes in Art.” 
Robyn – “We learned a lot about space.” 
Ilyaseen – “I enjoyed building an airport in the construction area.” 
Joshua – “I enjoyed sitting on the teacher’s chair for the day for getting my 
50 dojos.” 

 

 
Looking forward to 2025- Our hopes and wishes  

Struan – “I am looking forward to having a new pupil join our class!” 
Ella – “I am looking forward to going on holiday.” 
Bonni – “I can’t wait to do more crafting.” 
Kingsley – “I am looking forward to my birthday!” 
Elliot – “I want to learn some harder maths next year.” 
Struan – “I am going to work on my football skills!” 



 


